
 

 

 

 

 

 
College or university-level students have the opportunity to apply for scholarships from both the Polish 

Cultural Club of Greater Hartford and the American Council for Polish Culture.  Requirements are 
described below.   The Application form for the Jennie Marconi-Javorski Scholarship (PCCGH) is enclosed 

with this newsletter.  Please pass this information along to any family members and friends of Polish 
ancestry who may be interested, and encourage them to apply. 

 
JENNIE MARCONI-JAVORSKI SCHOLARSHIP 

Sponsored by the Polish Cultural Club of Greater Hartford 
 

Since 1987, the Club has had the pleasure of awarding scholarships to deserving students enrolled or accepted for 
admittance in a college or university in pursuit of an undergraduate or graduate degree.  Applicants must be of Polish 

ancestry and a resident of the State of Connecticut.  They must also be sponsored by a current member of the PCCGH.  
The Chairs of this Committee, Florence Langridge and Virginia Pudlo, invite students to consider the 2016 scholarship.  

The application form can be downloaded from the Club’s website:  www.polishculturalclub.org.  The deadline for 
submissions is May 1, 2016. 

 
SCHOLARSHIP FOR STUDY IN POLAND 

Sponsored by the American Council for Polish Culture 
 

Students who are entering their junior or senior year at college or university level are invited to consider applying for 
summer study at a university of his/her choice in Poland.  Winners receive $2,000.00 toward transportation and tuition 

expenses.  A list of requirements and a copy of the application can be downloaded from the ACPC website:  
www.polishcultureacpc.org.  Deadline for submission to Ms. Alice Lech-Laning, ACPC Scholarship Chair, is on or before 

April 1, 2016. 

 
PULASKI SCHOLARSHIP FOR ADVANCED STUDIES 
Sponsored by the American Council for Polish Culture 

 
A graduate student who is a citizen of the United States, is of Polish ancestry, and enrolled at an accredited university in 

the United States where he/she must have completed at least one year of studies at the graduate level, may apply for this 
scholarship.  At least one $5,000.00 scholarship will be awarded.  Prior winners of this award are ineligible.  For 

information, application procedures, and deadlines, please visit:  www.polishcultureacpc.org.  Questions should be 
submitted to Mr. Marion Winters, MA, Chairman, at mvwinters@charter.net.  Deadline:  March 16, 2016. 

 
SKALNY SCHOLARSHIPS FOR POLISH STUDIES 

Sponsored by the American Council for Polish Culture 
 

For over ten years, the Louis Skalny Foundation has donated a grant for the Louis & Nellie Skalny Scholarships for Polish 

Studies.  The American Council for Polish Culture is the administrator of the awards.  Two scholarships of $3,000.00 
each are offered for students pursuing some Polish studies (major may be in other fields) at universities in the United 

States, who have completed at least two years of college or university work at an accredited institution.  For further 
information, please contact Mrs. Deborah Majka, M.S., Chair, at dziecko2@comcast.net or visit 

www.polishcultureacpc.org.  Deadline is May 15, 2016.   
 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
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